
BoRit Asbestos NPL Site 

Weekly Summary – November 15 through November 19, 2010 
 

REMOVAL OPERATIONS UPDATE 
 

Work completed this week: 
 

1. The contractor completed placing cable concrete mats (CCMs) up to the 287 

bench mark, starting at Maple Street. 

2. The trees located along the Phase V area, from the dam in the Wissahickon Creek 

to the confluence with Tannery Run, have been removed. 

3. A section on top of the pile has been cleared of trees, approximately 150 feet by 

75 feet, to facilitate placement of ACM. 

4. A subcontractor removed a tree from Sons of Italy parking lot to eliminate any 

concerns of this tree falling. 

5. No roll-off containers (ACM waste) pickups this week.  To date, 143 containers 

have been sent to the landfill for off-site disposal. 

6. Rainfall: approximately .5 inches of rain. 
 

Work scheduled for next week: 
 

1. Continue preparing the rest of Tannery Run banks for the stream bank 

stabilization (closed section). 

2. Continue transportation and off-site disposal of ACM waste. 

3. Continue operation and maintenance of the Phases I, II & III. 

4. Replace fence along the McDonald’s parking lot. 

5. Continue dust suppression activities and air sampling activities, as needed. 
 

REMEDIAL OPERATIONS UPDATE 
 

1. This week the remedial contractor conducted 24-hour community air sampling, 

groundwater monitoring well sampling, and piezometer well development. 

2. EPA’s Remedial contractors have demobilized from the Site. 
 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT OPERATIONS UPDATE 
 

1. Nothing to report. 


